
 

 

 
 
 
  

SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 14 – 2019 
 

Safe exit of a lock 

Mariners are reminded that no ship shall exit a lock until the end is fully open and the lock 
operator has advised that it is safe to do so.  Ships that are locked without mooring lines or 
HFM do not get a cast off or detach command therefore it is critical that they wait for the 
lock operator’s instructions. 
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